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Weekly Call To Prayer 
 

-Pray that God will raise up qualified men as the Leadership Team 

seeks to appoint additional elders. 
-Pray for Matthew Maust as he brings the morning message next 

week. 

Announcements 
 

This is a reminder for ministry leaders to begin preparing 
2024 year-end reports for our annual meeting, which is yet to 
be scheduled. Reports are not required but are encouraged. This 

is a place to give an update on your area of ministry, inform 
congregants of needs and volunteer opportunities, and show 

others what God is doing! All reports can be submitted to 
admin@cherryglade.org as soon as you are able. 
 

We are looking for more people who would like to do a family 
profile! Email admin@cherryglade.org if you are interested. 

 
The FamilyLife’s Weekend to Remember® is a two-and-a-half-day 

marriage getaway designed to help you nurture and grow your 

relationship based on God’s design. You’ll listen to engaging talks by 

married couples who teach practical, biblically centered concepts, 

engage in alone time through one-on-one couples’ projects, and leave 

the weekend with the tools you need to continue to grow in 

communication and intimacy with your spouse. There is an event in 

Hershey, PA on February 28 -March 2 and Pittsburgh, PA on 

November 7-9. 
 

Cherry Glade has a scholarship for couples to attend this event as 

funds allow! If you would like to donate to this fund, put “Marriage 

Enrichment Fund” in the memo line.  
 

If you would like to apply for funds to attend this event, complete the 

application (there are some on the welcome table. Remember that all 

scholarship application copies are found in a mailbox all the way on the 

right) and return it to Morgan Schrock or put it in the locked drop box. 

  
Birthday congratulations to the following this week:  

Darla Long, Anna Maust, Ella Maust, Mitchell Hall, and Travis Tice. 
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9:30AM – Sunday School 

10:30AM – Worship Service 

10:30AM – KidStuf and FirstLook 
 

   Worship Leader ..................................................... Trevor Schrock 

   Receiving of New Members………..…….….Ed and Orpha Petersheim 

   Message .................................................................... Robert Stark 

 Message Title .....................  "Noah: Saved by Grace Through Faith" 

 Message Text ........................................ Genesis 6-9, Hebrews 11:7 

 

Weekly Memory Verse-  
“By faith Noah, when warned about things not yet seen, in holy fear 
built an ark to save his family. By his faith he condemned the world 

and became heir of the righteousness that is in keeping with faith.”  
-Hebrews 11:7  

 

Today: Youth Group here at 5PM with committee meeting 

beginning at 7PM 
Tuesday: Leadership Team Meeting 

Friday: Youth Group Ice Skating. Meet here at 6PM to carpool to 
Morgantown. 

Saturday: Quiz Practice here from 7-9PM 
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If you have an announcement to put in the bulletin, submit it to 

admin@cherryglade.org by 8:00 am Friday. Any announcements received after the 
deadline will be placed in the following week’s bulletin. 

 

                                     If you are interested in having your own church mailbox                                
                                    or would like your church mail sent directly to your home, 

contact admin@cherryglade.org. 
 

                             Church Building Reservations: To reserve any church                            
            facilities, contact admin@cherryglade.org 

 

                                         Network Calls: Contact Beth Beitzel at (301) 616-8887 or                                                    
                                       Darla Tice at (301) 895-3949. If you are on the church 

network                              network would like to hear the latest messages, you can                          
                                      call “One Call Now” at (877) 698-3261. To sign up for               

                 text alerts, text #cgnetwork to 22300. 
 

                                      Lost and Found Items are kept in the Welcome Center drawer  
                              closest to the glass walkway in the Narthex. L&F coats are                                           

                            hanging on the coat rack closest to that Welcome Center.   

 
  

 
Karios Prison Ministry is looking for volunteers to help with a 

weekend event “Inside Ministry.” They are looking for both men 
and women volunteers. Contact Carolyn Orendorf via text (301-746-

2866). There will also be an info night sometime in February if you 
have interest.  
https://kairosprisonministry.org/ 

 

Upcoming Events: 
 

January 26: Youth Group here at 5PM 
January 31: Youth Group at Mountain Friends Homeschool Group 

play 

Online Giving  
can be done by 

going to 
www.paypal.me/ 

cherryglade 
or scan the QR code 

 

 

Every 1st and 3rd Sunday: KidStuf (K-5th) and FirstLook (ages 2+) 
Every 1st and 3rd Wednesday from 10:30-1PM: Mom’s Group 
Every 1st and 3rd Tuesday: Leadership Team Meeting 

Every 2nd Friday: Senior Meal 
Every 1st Sunday: Fellowship Sunday 

Every 2nd Tuesday: Helping Hands 
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